


Second Collection  
A second collection will be taken up this                       
weekend, (the 16th & 17th) for Catholic  
Relief Services. If you are not able to donate  
this weekend, we will be continuing to take  
donations for a few weeks yet.  
 
Welcome to our New parishioners 
St. Paul of the Cross would like to  
welcome John and LeAnne Shupe and 
Barbara Norris to our parish.  
 
 
Knights of Columbus Fish Fry Donation 
The Knights of Columbus met this past  
Thursday to present a check to Shawn Ellis  
from Mission 25, in the amount of  
$5,000.00.  The K of C had 22 Knights  
present during the fish fry to keep the  
process running smoothly.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Knights of Columbus would like to  
thank the individuals who volunteered to  
make the many batches of cookies that  
were provided for the fish fry. The  
following list are the people that  
volunteered. 
 
 Cookie donation volunteers 
Sue Jansen  Jean Buchanan 
Cathy Rowe  Mary Gregory 
Cathy Rupp  Renata Renninger 
Charlotte Hill Sandy Kohut 
Rosa Wheeler Kristen Zickgraf 
Rose Bauer  Cara Starkey 
Carol Greulich Barabara Forest 
Sharon Sands Barb Geiger 
Brittnay Hartman Teresa Dowell 
Sharon Dunnuck Sara St. Clair 
Rita Werstler Lori Frendewey 
 
Thank you from the Knights for helping us  
have another successful fish fry. 
 



Parish Penance Service 
Our Parish Penance Service is 

on Thursday, March 21st at 6:30 
p.m.  We will have 8 priests 
available to hear confession.  
We will also have Eucharistic 
Adoration and music.  Please 

plan to bring your family. 

PALM SUNDAY 
PROCESSION 

TIME CHANGE 

On Palm Sunday at 10:25  a.m. we 
will process from the Whitley 

County Courthouse to the church 
before the 10:30 a.m. Mass. Father 

will begin by reading the Gospel and 
blessing the palms at the 

courthouse gazebo. Those who do 
not wish to walk may pick up their 

palms in the church.

We will be showing “The Passion 
of the Christ” in the Community 
Center on Saturday, March 23rd 

following the 5pm Mass.  We will 
begin the movie at 6:30pm.   

Please feel free to bring your own 
snacks and beverages.  This movie 

is not appropriate for small 
children. 






